
Annex 1  

Quick Start Guide for Using the Faster Payment System (FPS) to Make Payments 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Starting from 18 May 2024, a fee reminder letter embedded with a FPS Payment 

QR code will be sent to the employer via email. 

Using Faster Payment System (FPS) to make payments 

Step 2: Verify whether the Scheme no. 

and payment amount are the same as 

those on the fee reminder. 
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Step 1: Use the mobile apps of FPS 

participating banks to scan the FPS QR 

code shown on the fee reminder to make 

payment. 

Payment 

amount 

Scheme No. 

2 

3 


